PADSTOW TOWN COUNCIL
Minutes of the special meeting of the Full Council of Padstow Town Council held on Tuesday 1 April 2014 commencing at the Council Offices, Unit 5b Trecerus Industrial Estate, Padstow at 7.30 pm
Present: C Watson-Smyth (Chair), K Freeman, R Higman, I F McKey, and Mrs A E Symons 
In Attendance: Mrs K Pemberton (Town Clerk) and 1 member of the public 
2013/214
Apologies for absence: Apologies were received from Councillors R Buscombe, F J Bealing, A P Flide, A Rickard, Mrs K Seaber, D N Vivian and Mrs T Walter
2013/215
Announcements: None.
2013/216
Dispensations: None.
2013/217
Public Participation: The General Manager of the National Lobster Hatchery outlined how disappointed they were with Council’s decision.  However, he along with his Chairman had met with the Town Clerk and Padstow Town Council Chairman with regards to the outcome of the meeting and hoped that their amended plans would meet with Council approval.

He outlined that the building was not big enough for the charities activities and were desperate to grow in order to build on their current successes and become a centre of excellence.  Time was of the essence, in the Hatchery being able to approach the Coastal Communities Fund for grant funding, a requirement being that a planning application is required to be submitted prior to submitting an application.  Without the support from Council they would not be able to proceed with this funding opportunity.  He also reaffirmed that the Hatchery was a not for profit organisation. 
2013/218
It was RESOLVED to exclude the press and public due to the confidential nature of the business about to be transacted: 
2013/219
Lease/Tenant Issues: Lobster Hatchery: See Confidential Minutes.
Meeting closed at 8.00 pm.
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